
Statement on the Postponement of the ICBE 2022

In light of the COVID-19 pandemic, travel restrictions imposed by our member institutions, and
out of an abundance of concern for our presenters and attendees, the organizing committee of
the ICBE 2022 decided to postpone the originally scheduled conference (September 15-18, 2022)
to December 15-18, 2022. The conference venue remains the Eurasia Convention International
Hotel (Wuhan, China).

All accepted submissions will be moved forward to the new conference dates and will remain on
the same day of the week as assigned and new notices will be sent confirming this information.

If you have already registered for the conference and booked the hotel room, the registration and
reservation information will automatically carry over to the new dates. Please contact the
secretariat of the conference for the refund if you have to cancel the participation (Ms. Yong
Chen: Tel: 86-17683199142; Email: icbe2022@whu.edu.cn)

For the updated information of the ICBE 2022 please refer to the official website
https://www.icbe2022.net/.

We look forward to seeing you in December in Wuhan.

Organizing Committee of the ICBE 2022
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